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Utilities Departiment

Dear Noblesville Resident

Re: Long Term Control Plan, Phase IV Project

The City of Noblesville Utilities Department will be starting on a sewer separation project approximately
mid-April. The scope of this project is to remove storm water from combination sewers in your
neighborhood. As part of this project the storm water will flow into a newly installed storm sewer
system and out to the receiving streams. Currently the existing storm water mixes with sanitary sewage
and flows to the treatment plant or through Combined Sewer Overflows {C50) and goes directly into
rivers and streams.

Prior to our project starting, Indiana American Water and Vectren have been relocating their utility lines
to make way for the new storm sewer system installation. They may have already been working in your
area if their lines were in conflict with the new storm sewer.

in most of the construction area it will be necessary for you to park at the rear of your property, or
down the street so the construction machinery and trucks have room to maneuver in the specified
areas.

You are invited to an informational meeting to learn more about the scope of this project and how it
may affect you during construction. Please join us at:

Noblesville City Hall
16 S. 10™ Street, Room 214A
April 5% at 6:00 pm

I look forward to meeting you.

Sincergly,

Ray Thompson, Utilities Director
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